

## UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR GEOLOGICAL SURVEY WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

26 March, 1946

Dear Doctor Stenzel:

So many people were late and the book binders so uncertain that we're Miss Wilmarth putting the letters in a ring binder and saving a place for yours. She/is giving a party on the 7th of April and Poctor Stanton will present the letters then. We will have over a hundred and many of them should keep her proud and happy all the rest of her life. Send yours along as soon as you can. Pid you send the squeezes of Venericardia from Rusk County? They are similar to molds that I have seen north of Harwood.

Yours very sincerely,

dulla Fandur